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On March 5th, 2015, NBP and the Tri Valley 
Housing Opportunity Center were invited 
to present at the Home Ownership 
Program Conference in Livermore, CA. 

This event was part of a Home Ownership 
Program that discussed the home 
ownership prospects in the Tri Valley. 
Below market rate homes in Livermore 
were discussed in particular.  
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